Lore’s Juniors 


Dear LORE’S JUNIORS Members:

During the month of March will be sponsoring a fundraiser for the Regional Hospice. The proceeds from this event will be presented on April 13, 2008 at the annual Frank Bacon Memorial Strike-A-Thon breakfast. Our goal is to raise $4,000.00 from our junior program.  Last year we came in just over $3,000.00.   To raise this amount we need all of our members to collect a minimum of $50.00 in pledges or donations each. Please speak to your parents and ask them to assist you in this community effort. Please do not solicit without your parent’s knowledge and support. 

Regional Hospice

Regional Hospice serves our community by providing dignified high quality compassionate care to individuals and their loved ones, touched by life threatening illness and death. Hospice believes that society must care for and honor those individuals and their families who are facing the difficult task of completing life's final journey.

Pro-bowlers

For more than 20 years the bowling community has supported the Strike-A-Thon. During these years we have been blessed with the best professional men and women bowlers our sport has to offer. This year will be no exception, again for his 22nd appearance, professional bowler, PBA hall-of-fame member, bowling commentator, Nelson Burton, Jr.  The professional bowlers will attend the annual Hall of Fame Breakfast and present our youth awards to our Youth Championship Tournament winners and Adult/Youth Tournament winners. 

Your community service  

On the reverse side you will find a pledge sheet. We ask that you get as many sponsors as you can to pledge an amount of money per pin that you knock down during your league play that day. You will then collect the pledge after your score is complete. You may have someone that wants to sponsor you for a fixed amount.  You will just enter that amount in the appropriate box. Most people will want to know what your average is as to fully understand the impact of their pledge. Remember to advise your prospective donor what you are doing and what cause you are supporting. 

Hall of Fame Breakfast

We thank each of you for your time and effort in this community service project.  All those wishing to purchase tickets to attend the Hall of Fame breakfast please contact Frank Acri, Strike-A-Thon Chairman 19 Smith Street Danbury, CT. (203) 748-8188

Strike-A-Thon

You are invited to attend the strike-a-thon at Brookfield Lanes, Sunday April 13, 2008. Come enjoy some of the best area bowler’s adults and juniors along with the professional bowlers. Two youth bowlers from our junior program will have the opportunity to show their skills during the Strike-A-Thon. Come support them.
George P. Jowdy, Sr.

My dad lost his battle with cancer on July 20, 2006.  Hospice helped him and our family deal with his illness, and helped us understand what was going on each step of the way.  They came to the house and helped with his needs in whatever way they could.  We could not have asked for better people and care givers than we had.  You never realize what Hospice is all about until they touch your lives.   We couldn’t have gotten through without their help.  I, as well as the rest of my family are thankful they were there in our time of need.  Hopefully none of you will ever need their services, but if you do, you will understand what I am trying to say.  They touch your lives and are the angels you will never forget.
We thank you for your support of Regional Hospice. You will be recognized as part of a special society of people who are helping Hospice carry out their important mission in our community. 

